
Board of Water and Sewer Commissioner’s Meeting August 4, 2021 
 
Present: Scott Zajkowski, Robert Sullivan, Jay Spahl, Tom Fournier, William Conley, George Patrinos, 
Brian Dorval, and Jennifer Cournoyer 
 
Executive Session meeting opened at 7:50pm 
 
Scott:  This meeting is to review the Risk and Resilience Report that was created by Tighe and Bond.  
What is the purpose of this report and what must be done with it? 
 
Brian:  This report had to be created and certified with EPA.  This report looks and the strengths and 
weaknesses of the safety and security of the Water Department.  It is meant to be used to review and 
see what items need to be addressed.  The theory behind this is to look at the areas of concern and fix 
the low-cost items and items that can be fixed. 
 
George:  We are already making changes and will be continuing to make changes. 
 
A discussion occurred, each member will take the copy and review and notify George if they feel there is 
something that they would like addressed and see what the cost would be. 
 
Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Bob seconded the motion, a vote was taken, all in favor, 
passed unanimously. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:06pm 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jennifer Cournoyer, Administrative Assistant  
 


